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Dear Friends & Partners; 

 We trust this letter will find you enjoying the best blessings of 
God in your life. We want you to know that we are honored by the 

realization that you are taking time to read our reports, pray, and 
perhaps support our ministry. We are in Bolivia for Jesus; but are glad 

to be partnered with you as we work. 

Our works are moving forward at a steady pace. The last few months have seen 
us focused more on our main church work as we get ready to return to the US 
for medical check-ups and a surgery. We have a fine man named David (with his 
wife, Rhina) who has 10 years experience as a Pastor overseeing the work while 
we are gone. With their love and commitment, the church will be in good hands!

Jeff  recently  finished teaching a  course  in  the 
Bible Institute here in Tarija. The class was on the 
subject  of  Hell  and  the  students  were  a  real 
blessing with their zeal to learn. 

The 7th through the 9th of September we hosted 
a  leadership  training  seminar  called  “The 
Timothy Institute”. We had about 60 leaders from 
various churches including 14 from our own. The 
Timothy Institute will meet with us 6 times over 

the next 2 years. At the end of each class, the leaders propose a project for the 
Church to focus on. Our leaders made the decision to begin a coordinated 
outreach effort in the area where the church will relocate to. This began last 
weekend with a meeting geared for young people in our new area. We were 
amazed in that there were about 100 young people in attendance.   

We continue planning and putting our budget together for the 
upcoming move of our church. Our people are being challenged 
to give sacrificially, but we will need some financial assistance to 
do everything that needs to be done for the move. If you might 
be  interested  in  helping  with  this  project,  please 
contact  us  directly,  so  we  can  give  you  further 
details and show you how you help us reach into 
this new area with the Gospel.

The  Lord  has  been  good  to  us  and  we  are 
grateful for the opportunity to serve Him in 
Bolivia. Knowing that you are praying for 
us  is  a  huge  encouragement,  and  we 
thank the Lord for you. 
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Jeff & Sandra Price 
September, 2018

“The  history of missions is the history of answered prayer!”
Samuel Zwermer

An Important Request: 

This is a repeat request, but it 
is important. We would like to 
ask  you  to  keep  Sandra’s 
upcoming  surgery  in  prayer. 
As you may recall, she is a 6 
year  cancer  survivor.  We 
celebrate  that  she  has 
remained  in  good  health  on 
the cancer front. However, she 
has  to  have  an  additional 
surgery related to her original 
cancer procedure. This surgery 
is  scheduled  for  November 
26th. It is a major surgery and 
she will have about a 6-8 week 
recovery period after being in 
the  hospital  post-op  for  a 
week.  We  scheduled  this 
surgery  to  coincide  with  her 
annual cancer screenings and 
physical.  All  is  well,  but  we 
remain vigilant with her health. 
Please pray for her as prepares 
for “another” surgery.

Jeff & Sandra Price  
Baptist International Outreach  
PO Box 587  
Jefferson City, TN 37760  

865-238-5040  
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Jeff & His Class at the Bible Institute


